
To UM Faculty, 
The Franke Global Leadership Initiative (GLI) invites faculty to become mentors for the 
Global Leadership Fellows in 2024-2025. Mentors will guide small groups of seniors as 
they undertake group capstone projects across disciplinary boundaries. As a mentor, 
you will steer students toward productive interaction, useful research resources, and 
appropriate scale of the project. 

Faculty receive $4,000 in funding for mentoring GLI capstone projects, paid as a stipend 
or as professional development funds. 

For details on the goals and application, read the call for applications online. The 
application deadline is November 15, 2023. Please email applications to the Franke 
GLI at gli@umontana.edu. Questions? Contact Gillian Glaes 
at gillian.glaes@mso.umt.edu 

An optional Q&A session will be held on Friday, November 3, from 1:30-2:00 p.m. in 
MLIB 417, GLI’s classroom on the 4th Floor of the Mansfield Library, and simultaneously 
via Zoom (see the Zoom link in call). 

 

This message was sent by the Office of the Provost on behalf of the Franke Global 
Leadership Initiative to all faculty, staff, and administrators. 
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